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Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
Subject: I will not support
any legislator who votes for
this unnecessary mid‑decade
redistricting.

I am writing to express my
firm opposition to the
current mid‑decade
redistricting proposal being
advanced in the Texas
Legislature at the behest of
former President Trump,
which seeks to create up to
five new Republican‑leaning
congressional districts.

This proposal bypasses the
traditional once‑in‑a‑decade
redistricting standard and
appears designed to preserve
partisan advantage—not serve
the people.

It targets districts with
significant minority
populations and introduces
serious Voting Rights Act
concerns, undercutting
principles of fair
representation.

A recent poll found that
63 percent of likely voters
believe this redistricting



is unnecessary and mistrust
its motives.

This move diverts
legislative focus from
urgent issues—like flood
recovery—and risks eroding
public trust in our
democratic institutions.

Let me be crystal clear: as
a voter, I have options. If
you support or vote for this
plan, I will withhold my
vote this election, and I
will encourage others in my
community to do the same.
Our democratic system
depends on fair maps drawn
with integrity—not political
manipulation.

There is no compelling
public need or legal
justification for this plan—
only partisan gain. I urge
you to oppose this
redistricting, stand for
voter equity, and show your
constituents you prioritize
principle over power.




